
 
 
From: jp78 [mailto:jp789@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 12:18 PM 
To: Frilling, Tara 

Cc: Senator Slossberg; Rep. Rose, Kim; zRepresentative Charles Ferraro; zRepresentative Pam Staneski 
Subject: Taxes 

 
Dear Legislators relevant to Milford: 
 
You guys are NOT making doing business in CT easy. Everything in CT is horrible from the high income 
tax to utility costs, not to mention property and auto tax....Now you are going to raise them again? At this 
point, I'd love to sell my business and get out of CT. When is enough enough? 
John Profetto 
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